
Education Forum  
for the  

ACT Election 

Care about Canberra’s public schools? 

Come to our Education Forum and hear from 

candidates for the upcoming ACT Election.  

Have your say and quiz them about their approach and 

commitment to public education.  

All parents are welcome to this 

free event. 

  

When: 

September 1, from 6:45pm 

Where: 

Centre for Teaching & Learning 

51 Fremantle Drive, Stirling 


